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UPPER ADAMS SCHOOL DISTRICT
July 23,2020

Dear Community Member(s):

As we work through the challenges for the upcoming school year during this unprecedented
time, the Upper Adams School District Pandemic Team has had to make several difficult
decisions that will affect the use of our facilities to outside groups and our valued volunteers.

Due to many safety guidelines and increased cleaning protocols to minimize the potential
spread of COVID-19, the following will be in effect for the 2020-2021 school year:

1. Use of Facilities by outside groups/organizations will be suspended.
2. We will be unable to open our district buildings to school volunteers.

We want to thank you for your continued support and your understanding in regards to the
changes that the district has made to increase safety and cleaning protocols. We plan to
revisit these decisions at the end of the first semester (January, 2021) to see if we are able to
safely make any changes to these decisions. Again, thank you for your understanding as we
work to safely reopen our schools for students, faculty, and staff.

Should you have questions regarding this information, please contact our office at 717-677-
7191 ext. 2751.

Sincerely,

J«\LYJ Deel

Wesley T. Doll, Ed.D.
Superintendent
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